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COUNTY CLERK & RECORDER
REPORT FOR JULY 10TH COMMITTEE MEETING

Presently down 2 employees in my office and I will be interviewing for 1 replacement this month.

New and approved Election Office is open, and everything looks great so far.

The State of Illinois implemented a statewide increase for all 102 counties for the RHSP (Rental
Housing Support Program) fee effective Julyl. So far, my office has not had to return a huge
number of documents.

Effective June 1% my recording department implemented a new software program for our
Laredo billing. Laredo is our software that our customers use to search documents online with

a subscription. This transition is going very well.

Reminder about the email that went out about the new Illinois Notary Act.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Petersen
Lee County Clerk & Recorder




